
High School Diploma verification procedures 

PJS College of Cosmetology follows both the state and federal guidelines for high school diploma verification. For students 
interested in federal financial aid the high school diploma will be individually searched and tested to assure proper validation 
(state approval or valid accreditation is in place). Students with high school diplomas that do not meet the validation test will be 
offered the opportunity to complete the ATB process (Wonderlic testing) for financial aid eligibility.  


